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Friday 04th November 2016 
 

Dear parent/carer, 
 
 
Following the success of the Rainbow Reading Challenge last year, we are very excited to re-launch this 
initiative. Learning to read is one of the most important skills your child can learn, and this is designed to 
encourage children to read a range of books at home with an adult.  
 

 

 
 
 
Each child will receive a rainbow book mark which can be signed by an adult every time they complete a 
book read at home. This can be any book as well as their reading books from school. After reading 7 
books with an adult they will receive their rainbow reading certificate. 
 
Each child will move through the colours of the rainbow (these are not linked to reading band colours) 
and will have their photo on our giant rainbow display in the KS1 learning area. 
 
This challenge focuses on developing each child’s reading skills at home and aims to encourage reading 
for pleasure. 
 
Good Luck and enjoy reading!   
 
 
 
The KS1 Team 
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